
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
Re: Year 10 Work Experience Programme 2025 
 
 
This year King Edward VI Lordswood School for Girls will be undertaking a work experience 
programme for students in Year 10. As part of the work-related learning curriculum, work 
experience will be an entitlement for all students.   
 
School will be partnering with ‘Learn to Work’ Limited to help organise and deliver work 
experience and this academic year’s programme for Year 10 students will run from Monday 
16 to Friday 20 June 2025.  
 
The benefits for our students in searching for and engaging in effective work experience are 
significant and we are keen that Year 10 students have the opportunity to confirm their own 
placement with an employer, whether that is through a family contact or their own search. 
 
Your daughter should have brought her work experience paperwork home following the 
‘launch’ assembly in school.  Further information for parents and students will follow later this 
year or early in January.   
 
In the meantime, however, should you require advice or information regarding work 
experience, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me or any member of ‘Learn to Work’ 
on 0121 446 2781. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Marshall 
‘Learn to Work’ Team Manager 

Joseph Chamberlain Sixth Form College, 
1 Belgrave Road, 

Highgate, Birmingham B12 9FF 
t: 0121 446 2781 f: 0121 440 0798 

e: andy@learntowork.org.uk 

Learn to Work, A Limited Company 


